

FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3JA

15th September 2017

Dear Parent/Carers,

Please see attached an important letter regarding the annual nasal flu vaccination offered to children in Reception and years 1, 2, 3 and 4.

If you would like your child to have the vaccination you will need to complete the consent form online by clicking on the link mentioned in the letter.

If you do not have access to a computer, please contact the immunisation helpline on 01727 734026. They will then send you a flu consent form. Please note that the school office does not have any paper copies. Consent forms must be submitted by 29th September 2017.

The children will receive the vaccination in school on the following dates.

Monday 16th October – Year 2, 3 & 4 Tuesday 17th October – Reception & Year 1

Thank you